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September 30, 2020 
 

The Honorable Tyisha Walker-Myers, President  
New Haven Board of Alders 

165 Church Street 
New Haven, CT 06510 

 
RE:  RESIDENTIAL PARKING WORKSHOP REQUEST 

 

Dear President Walker-Myers: 
 

The Department of Transportation, Traffic, and Parking requests an Aldermanic workshop to improve 
residential parking in the city of New Haven. 

 
Residential parking districts have existed in New Haven for many years, but as our city is one of the 

few municipalities growing in population in Connecticut, it is prudent for us to update these districts 
and our policies. As such, through working with the Board of Alders, the Department would like to 

create a citywide map of residential parking districts. The process to create enforced residential 

parking blocks will be a two-step process, both of which are legislative through the Board of Alders. 
Once the citywide map has been finalized and adopted by the Board, standard residential zones will be 

created and the existing second step of Alder letter and resident petition to the Traffic Authority will 
create restricted parking on selected blocks. This new citywide map will allow better management of 

our city’s parking supply, as well as new streams of revenue from non-resident neighborhood parking. 
 

Thank you for your attention to this matter and for the Board’s partnership in making parking better 
for New Haven residents.  Please let me know if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 
Doug Hausladen 

Director 
 

 

Transportation, Traffic and Parking  
 

City of New Haven 
 

 200 Orange Street, G3 

New Haven, CT 06510 

 

Justin Elicker 

Mayor 
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